Many have asked the HOA Board about putting a stripe down on the exit lane to The Isles to signify two lanes.

We checked with Palm Beach Gardens because Victoria Falls is Palm Beach Gardens responsibility.  The exit area is approximately 2 feet too small to make two lanes so it could not have a stripe.

However, we have installed a sign to signify two lanes with directional arrows.  The sign is on the right side when exiting the development.
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